
PRINTED MAGAZINE v ON-LINE VERSION
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SOF – PLEASE READ,
COMPLETE AND RETURN ASAP.

Dear OF

Framlingham College is planning to switch
publication of The Framlinghamian from a
printed magazine to an on-line version.

This change is not absolute, as a printed copy
will be available to those who request it, as
before. However, in the interests of reducing
costs, it is hoped that many OFs will opt for the
on-line version from 2020.

Some decisions have already been made:

– post-1980s Old Framlinghamians living
overseas will not receive a printed copy of
The Framlinghamian unless they
specifically request one.

Earlier this year, UK-based OFs on the SOF
database were emailed asking them to opt-in
or opt-out from receiving a printed copy of The
Framlinghamian. The return from this trawl
was poor. Also, it did not capture the decision
of those whose email addresses are not listed
on the OF database.

Consequently, I decided to write to all UK-
based OFs (excepting those who chose not to
receive a printed copy in the earlier survey),
to request a decision on whether you wish to
receive a printed copy of The Framlinghamian
in future years.

To allow individuals to make an informed choice,
an on-line version of The Framlinghamian,
produced with improved software, may be
accessed at www.oldframlinghamian.com

Because each individual’s default setting will
remain a printed copy, it’s vital that you make
clear your preference for an on-line version if
the anticipated savings are to be realised.

To make your choice, please complete the
form below and return this whole sheet to me
– by post to: President of the Society of Old
Framlinghamians, c/o Framlingham College,
Framlingham, Suffolk IP13 9EY
– or send a scanned copy to me at
President@oldframlinghamian.com.

An early response would be much appreciated.

Name

Address

Postcode

Email

House/Years at FC

TICK A OR B

A: I wish to view an on-line
version of The Framlinghamian
from 2020.

B: I wish to receive The
Framlinghamian as a printed
magazine from 2020.

Changes to your decision may be made in future
by notifying admin@oldframlinghamian.com
Thank you for your help.
I look forward to hearing from you.

Simon Dougherty
PRESIDENT OF THE SOCIETY OF OLD FRAMLINGHAMIANS


